
Pongo (formely Boomer) Missing

In the early summer of 2000 
we rescued this very sweet 
and gentle male Dalmatian 
from a lot where he was 
being used as a guard dog 
to a homeless man.  Before 
he was taken away by t h e  
pound we took him into our

group.  He tested positive for heartworm and we had him 
treated.  He was adopted that August (2000) to a family in 
the Fresh Meadows area of Queens and was renamed 
Pongo. 

We recently discovered that Pongo is no longer with 
them. If you know of someone that has helped or  taken in 
a male Dalmatian within the past 1-2  years or possibly 
longer please contact us.  We would like to find Pongo 
and make whoever  has him aware of his past medical 
condition.  Had his owners contacted us when he got 
away we could have tracked him down immediately. 

If you have any information about Pongo (formely 
Boomer), please call  (718) 224-8629  or (718) 820-9220. 

You can also email:  kittygurl22@hotmail.com  o r  
puppygrl52@nyc.rr.com  or  paulydawgs@hotmail.com 

Help us help Pongo/Boomer!!


